## COVID-19 Communication From Senior Living Management



April 2022

Dear Senior Living Management Communities Residents, Families, Friends, and Associates:

While the safety of our residents, families, and staff remain our utmost priority, we want to ensure you know that WE ARE OPEN!

As a reminder, ALL visitors (including third-party providers) must be aware of, and must follow our infection control protocols and rules. Upon entry to the community, all persons entering will need to review and acknowledge our programs and rules, by signing in on the tablet located at the entrance.

Let's work together to keep everyone safe!!

Thank you, Senior Living Management



Savannah Grand Savannah Court Savannah Cottage Savannah Cove Hibiscus Court







Serving those in our care with respect while providing a supportive and enriching lifestyle.